Dear Prospective Member:

We wish to thank you for your interest in the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War. We are an organization made up of direct male descendants of Civil War veterans and those interested in our collective Civil War heritage.

As a national organization, we have state (called departments) and local (called camps) chapters located throughout the country where members gather periodically to share their passion and commitment to those who answered their nation's call and served the nation during the Civil War.

State Departments and local Camps perform remembrance events, hold talks with guest lecturers, and promote grave registration and preservation of Civil War cemeteries, battle sites, and monuments.

You can find out more about the Department of New York, SUVCW, and the names and locations of camps across the state by referring to our national website, www.suvcw.org, and then clicking on "Departments and Camps." Once that is done, you scroll down to "New York" and access the site where you will see "Enter New York Department Website Here."

For a membership application, go to our national website (www.suvcw.org) and click onto "Join the SUVCW." If you have any further questions about the SUVCW or membership, you should contact the Junior Vice Commander on the Department of New York's website whose name and contact information is listed under "Department Officers."